
Currency Exchange Advice for Your 

Upcoming Overseas Travel 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As you prepare for your upcoming trip to [Destination], we would like to offer you some advice 

regarding currency exchange to help you make the most of your travel experience. 

1. Research Local Currency 

Familiarize yourself with the local currency in [Destination]. The official currency is [Currency 

Name], and the current exchange rate is approximately [Exchange Rate]. 

2. Exchange Options 

You have several options for currency exchange: 

• Currency exchange services at banks and airports. 

• Local ATMs that accept your debit or credit card. 

• Preloading a travel card with the local currency. 

3. Avoid Exchange Fees 

Be mindful of exchange rates and fees. Shops at airports often charge higher fees. It's advisable 

to exchange a small amount upon arrival and use ATMs for better rates. 

4. Inform Your Bank 

Before you leave, notify your bank about your travel plans to avoid any issues with your cards 

while abroad. 

We hope this information helps you in planning your trip. Safe travels! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


